
Calling all Homeowner Volunteer Leaders in 
Northern Virginia, Maryland, and Washington DC! 
You've been elected as a trusted representative and critical decision-maker for your community 
association. Congratulations! Now what? While governing your community isn’t easy and pleasing 
everyone is impossible, joining Community Associations Institute (CAI) is simple and the 
benefits are unmatched. 

CAI is the largest national organization dedicated to advancing excellence in the governance, 
management, and quality of life in community associations—and our local Washington 
Metropolitan Chapter (WMCCAI) is inviting you to join. 

Our chapter supports homeowner volunteer leaders like you by offering educational programs and 
professional resources, such as: 

• Board leadership workshops 
• In-depth education sessions with Q&As 
• Legislative updates that keep you informed 
• A 24/7 digital library for on-demand education 
• Quorum™ magazine, available online and full of helpful articles 

Homeowner volunteer leaders can join CAI individually or as a group of up to 15 board members. 
So even if it’s just you, we promise that you’ll fit right in at our chapter. WMCCAI’s Homeowner 
Leader Task Force was formed to increase support and engagement with homeowner leaders in 
the Washington Metro area. Participating in the task force provides a direct avenue to voice your 
ideas concerning the challenges homeowner volunteer leaders face daily. 

Joining our Washington Metropolitan Chapter is easy. Simply visit CAI’s official website, 
caionline.org, select the “Homeowner Leader” membership, and be sure to choose our 
Washington Metropolitan Chapter when prompted. That's all there is to it! 

We welcome you to contact our WMCCAI Membership Committee co-chairs, Adena Mansback and 
Sonja Miller, with any questions regarding membership. And be sure to visit our chapter website, 
caidc.org, for more information. We look forward to connecting with you! 

-Stan Reid 
Homeowner Leader Member of CAI 


